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10 February 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

 

You are invited to an information meeting about this year’s residential to Hawse 

End Centre, Keswick.  

 

The meeting will be held on Wednesday 15th March at 5:30pm.  

 

Thank you for all the payments that have been made so far.  The cost of the 

trip will be £220; please can you ensure you have paid at least £110 by March 

31st and the full amount by 1st May. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting, if you are unable to make it 

please contact us at school so we can pass on the information. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Duffy and Mrs Fildes 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Broadmanor,  

North Duffield,  

Selby, 

North Yorkshire  

YO8 5RZ  

Telephone:  

01757 288487 
 

Head Teacher 

Mr Andrew Russell                 
E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Website:  www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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